
September 15, 2015
Hi 3rd Grade Parents,
Our 3rd Grade Performance, “Up Up and Away: Traveling Across the United States through Folk Songs” is scheduled for Tuesday, October 20th at 1:30pm for students and teachers and Wednesday, October 21st at 6:45pm (with Open House beginning at 6:00pm) for family and friends.  

For the Wednesday evening performance, we would like to invite everyone to an “Open House” from 6:00pm-6:25pm where students can give you a tour of their classroom and show you some special things they have been learning and working on in class.  At 6:25, students will need to be dropped off at Mrs. Yturri’s *NEW* Music classroom, Room 101, on the main ramp, closest to the cafeteria.  We will begin the performance promptly at 6:45pm.

Because we are singing folk songs that date back to the late 1800’s to the early 1900’s, we would like each 3rd grader to dress appropriate to that time period.  Please see the suggestions below:
· Overalls or jeans
· Cowboy boots or hiking boots
· Plaid shirts
· Aprons/Bonnets
· Old fashioned dresses (think Little House on the Prairie or The Sound of Music)
· Trench coat or light jacket
· Anything else appropriate to the time period
Please send your child to school on Tuesday, October 20th wearing their costume as well as a change of clothes.  In addition, they will wear the same costume on Wednesday evening, October 21st.
Thank you for your help and we look forward to performing for you in just a few short weeks!
Sincerely,
Allison Yturri
Music Specialist, Gullett Elementary

allison.yturri@austinisd.org

